
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To: All Councillors 
 
 
Dear Councillor 
 
Officer Delegated Decision 
 
Kirklees Council Adult Social Care Offer- approval to undertake a public 
consultation exercise 
 
Further to my letter of 20 February 2018 regarding a decision to be taken by the Strategic 
Director for Adults and Health on 28 February 2018, in respect of Kirklees Council Adult 
Social Care Officer – approval to undertake a public consultation exercise.  Please note 
the following decision:- 
 
That the Strategic Director for Adults and health has taken the decision to undertake the 
public consultation exercise as set out in the considered report.  The decision was taken 
on the 28 February 2018, rather than 20 February as stated in the report. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Jenny Bryce-Chan 
Principal Governance Officer 
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High Street  
Huddersfield 
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